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Just as the morning around 6AM shows signs of brightening, we are forced to move 

our clocks forward an hour.  Just a few days before Spring we are thrust back into 

darkness to appease business interests.  Those interests involve more daylight at the 

end of the day for people to spend more money.  At the same time, it is a shock to 

the human body to have such a sudden upheaval of the sleep cycle.  The placement 

of the time change on a weekend doesn't lessen the shock.  If business interests 

want their employees to come in an hour early, they only need to threaten loss of 

employment to achieve that goal. 


